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From:

To: Education, Employment, Training and Skills Committee
Subject: Concerns

Date: Monday, 25 March 2024 12:00:15 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing to express my concerns about the proposed legislative changes for
education.

Clause 60 of the prosed changes completely removes access to Provisional
Registration for 60 days. This means that if a family fails to secure an enrolment
and needs to leave school for any reason it will deny the family access to any
Provisional Registration option, which would cover them for time including waiting
for next term.

Under the proposed changes, they would either have to apply to home educate and
provide a full years educational plan or request an Exemption from the Chief Executive.

This does NOT help the SAFETY of our children, this is removing options which
support them currently based on no evidence.

Yours sincerely,

Emma D’Aleo





